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ARKANSAS: POLICYHOLDER NOTICE ON PREMIUM
BILLING STATEMENTS

The following notice must be added to premium notices sent to all
residential or commercial property insurance policyholders, pursuant
to House Bill 2770, effective immediately. The notice must be in 12
point font or larger and is entitled “Important Notice Regarding Fire
Protection”.

Please use the notice below noted ‘American International
Companies’ for admitted business and ‘Lexington Insurance
Company’ for non-admitted business.

Attached notice meets the 12 point font requirement.
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